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Early Years and KS1 Responsible Internet Use 

 
As many of our pupils access learning both at home and at school, it is vital a safe online environment is 

provided. 

 

In school we continue to ensure the appropriate filtering and monitoring protocols are in place and any 

concerns relating to safeguarding of pupils including online safety, continues to be a top priority.  

 

In KS1, we use the SAFE rules for keeping safe online. Please read and discuss these with your child. 

We will continue to remind the children about safe and acceptable practises online throughout the 

school year, and update you with relevant links. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Online Code of Practice:  

• I will only use the internet when supervised by an adult 

• I will not share my passwords.  

• I will make sure that messages I send are polite.  

• I will tell a teacher if I see something that makes me feel scared or uncomfortable on the screen. 

• I will not reply to any nasty message or anything that makes me feel uncomfortable 

• I will never agree to meet a stranger 

• I will keep my personal information safe (phone numbers/home and school addresses) 

• I will log off when I have finished using a device 

• I know that my teacher will check the sites I have visited, and my online content. 

 


